AUGUST 2025



INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

Manager

Update

Maintenance

News

Resident

Services

Birthdays

Compliance



Please see
Calendar
Insert for
Events &
Programs



Please remember to stay cool and be safe in the summer heat. The heat index is sweltering and has been in the triple digits for most of July. Please stay inside unless necessary and stay safe.

TEAM CHANGES

We would like to welcome Antoinette Purnell (Toni) to the Team. Toni will be working with myself and the Compliance Office on some of your annual recertification paperwork, and Administrative tasks for the office. Her office will be between the Compliance Office and Resident Services. Please help make her feel welcome to the Community!

FRONT DOOR & KEY FOB USE.

For the safety and security of all residents, please remember that entry into the building is *your* responsibility using your assigned key fob. The front desk staff is not responsible for letting residents in and should not be relied upon for building access. Your key fob is an important part of our security system. It ensures that only authorized individuals can enter the building, which helps protect both residents and staff. If you have lost your fob or are unable to locate it, please visit the Manager's Office to request a replacement. A replacement fob is available for a \$20 fee.

FRONT ENTRANCE GARDEN AREA

Due to the excessive heat, we will continue to lift the no drinking ban for the garden area. This will be for *non-acholic beverages only*. This does not apply to the library. No one is allowed to Eat or Drink in the Library for any reason.

RESIDENT PACKAGES

Please remember that packages need to be picked up at the front desk. Packages are tracked/documented into the package room before you are notified of the delivery. You can not use a notification of delivery on your phone as proof of delivery. Please make sure you bring the sticky note from your mailbox to the front desk when you pick up your package.

Packages NOT picked up after 3 days WILL BE RETURNED TO SENDER. We do not have storage room for excessive package holding. Thank you for your patience in our processing of your packages.

GOING AWAY FOR A FEW DAYS??

If you are going away overnight or for a few days? Please remember to let the Front Desk know. We continue to do daily wellness checks and will enter your apartment to check on you, unless you tell the Front Desk you are going away.

-Coco

AUGUST 2025



If your name is not listed above, please forgive u listing....we sincerely wish you a very Happy Birth advise us if you do not want your name included

Compassionate condolences are extended to all those we lost recently.



Westminster House **Apartments**

524 N. Charles Street Baltimore, MD 21201

Phone: 410-837-0180 Fax: 410-685-4991

Website:

www.westminsterhouseapts.com



Neilletti Scott Gerald Raynor

Stanley Skinner

Michael Carroll

Debra Miller

Sarah Levine

Robin El-Amin

COMPLIANCE UPDATE Emergency Contact Update?

It is very important that your Emergency Contact Information stays up to date. Have you changed who you would like us to contact? Did a phone number

Delliuli Dickelis

Trenace Royster Jimmie Bishop

Robert Campbell

James Thornton

Martin Ertz

Shawn Gross



EMERGENCY update the Management Office in the event of any change to CONTACTS ntact Information. This includes if you would like to change apartment in the event that you are incapacitated.

The Office will update the Front Desk and Resident Services.

Resident Services also has forms available to keep in your apartment that list pertinent information for your family in the event of an emergency; such as: doctors, power of attorney, bank, insurance and other contacts.



SUMMER WORD SEARCH

E E E E G U S S C D 1 L U A M L 0 E S C R M N C U E 1 A P 0 S G S 0 S E X M L CE S U R S L R F U N 1 1 U A E R T E K M S 1 UON N NX OC E A N R S 0 T NG T E S H U A Q B S S R C SHS P A 1 1 C A S RSW M M N G C E 1 1 R E 1 BL RE J U NE NSS UR 0 0 G 1 P F F E 1 Y 1 Z S G N W T S 0 H A S C 0 S D



AUGUST
BARBECUE
BEACH
FAMILY
FLIPFLOPS
FUN
HOT

ICE POP
JULY
JUNE
OCEAN
PICNIC
POOL
RELAX
SEASIDE

SHORTS
SPRINKLER
SUMMER
SUNGLASSES
SUNSCREEN
SUNSHINE
SWIMMING
VACATION



C ACRAZYFAMILY.COM FOR PERSONAL USE ONLY!

ROBINSON, SUPERVISOR

We are getting deeper into summer weather. Remember that your thermostat should remain on Auto.

To help keep our building clean and sanitary, please remember that all trash placed in the chute must be securely bagged. Do NOT dispose of loose dust, food waste, or liquids directly into the chute. Excessive liquids are creating significant messes inside the chute, leading to strong odors and increased pest control issues.

Our hallway carpets were professionally cleaned in July, and we'd like to keep them looking their best for as long as possible. If you notice any spills or stains in the hallways, please notify the front desk right away so we can

We are getting deeper into summer weather. Remember that your thermostat should remain on Auto.

To help keep our building clean and sanitary, please remember that all trash placed in the chute must be securely bagged. Do NOT dispose of loose dust, food waste, or liquids directly into the chute. Excessive liquids are creating significant messes inside the chute, leading to strong odors and increased pest control issues.

Our hallway carpets were professionally cleaned in July, and we'd like to keep them looking their best for as long as possible. If you notice any spills or stains in the hallways, please

We are getting deeper into summer weather. Remember that your thermostat should remain on Auto.

To help keep our building clean and sanitary, please remember that all trash placed in the chute must be securely bagged. Do NOT dispose of loose dust, sod waste, or liquid irectly into the chu Excessive liquid creating significant messes inside the chute, leading to strong odors and increased pest

Resident Services, Danielle Gonzalez, Resident Services

Coordinator

Movie Night

Movie Day was a BIG HIT!
We watched Head of State
and Jurassic World. The
popcorn was buttery fresh
and we had lots of sweet
treats. If you couldn't make it
come and join us on the 15th
at 1pm. Let's have another
BLOCKBUSTER Friday!!!

JUST AROUND THE CORNER

As Fall & Back to School are approaching some of your favorite activities are coming back and some new fun is coming!

Be sure to keep checking the elevator and hallway bulletin boards for updates.
Also be sure to listen to the announcements so you don't miss out on any of the

August Bus Trip



Back by Popular demand. This month's bus trip we will be heading to Arundel Mills.

August 22nd

We will be leaving at 10 AM and cost of the Trip is \$15 per person.

Grab your lucky rabbit's foot and let's go! Plenty of Shopping, Eating and Fun to be had.

Be sure to sign up early. Seats will run out fast. Thank you all for coming to the activities. It is wonderful to see Westminster coming together as a community.

Looking for some fun?
Come down to my office
and sign up for an activity.
Find something new to try.
Or just step out of your
comfort zone and meet
someone new. Lots of
activities to choose from.
We have Chess club, Book
Club, Plant Club, Pool,
Uno, Pinochle, Spades,
Checkers and much more.

You might be pleasantly surprised—don't knock it 'til



fun

RSC UPCOMING

8/11 Md. Food Bank
Distribution 2:00 pm

8/15 Back to the Movies!! Fri-YayMovie Showing 1:00 pm8/22 Bus Trip- Arundel MillsLeaving at 10 am

Mondays—Book Club 2:00 PM
Tuesdays-Walmart Trip 11:00 am



